
This Licence

ATOL 9373
is granted by the Civil Aviation Authority to

The Travel Department Ltd
of

78 York Street, London,
W1H 1DP, United Kingdom

trading as

Travel Department

And authorises it to sell & advertise Flight-Only, Single-contract

Package and Multi-contract Package holidays during the period

01 October 2023
to

30 September 2024

Signed: Date: 01 October 2023

David Law
for the Civil Aviation Authority


